
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Thursday, 5 July 2018 4:27 PM 
To: 'Katie-Maree O’Brien' 

Cc: Leanne Cruden; Matthew Galbraith (matt@sda.org.au); Katie Biddlestone; 
'jcullinan@raffwu.org.au' 

Subject: RE: Four Yearly Review of Modern Award: Fast Food Industry Award 2010: Proceeding No. 

AM2017/49  

 
Dear Ms O’Brien, 
 
I advise the extension of time sought by Ai Group has been granted.  
 
Accordingly, Ai Group is to file the documents referred to at paragraph [5] of Statement [2018] FWC 
3917 by 4:00pm, Monday 9 July 2018. 
 
His Honour advises that your query regarding the nature of the findings sought by the Commission 
can be raised at tomorrow’s mention, listed for 1:00pm by phone. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Casey Sutton 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4648 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 
From: Katie-Maree O’Brien [mailto:Katie-Maree.OBrien@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 5 July 2018 9:30 AM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: Leanne Cruden; Matthew Galbraith (matt@sda.org.au); Katie Biddlestone; 

'jcullinan@raffwu.org.au' 
Subject: Four Yearly Review of Modern Award: Fast Food Industry Award 2010: Proceeding No. 

AM2017/49  

 
Good morning 
 
We refer to the above proceeding and the Statement of the Fair Work Commission on 3 July 2018. 
 
Could we please confirm the nature of the findings sought by the Commission (see Statement at 
[5](1)). In particular the format and content of the findings required to be provided by The Australian 
Industry Group. We note that the Submissions filed to date will be filed in word format on 11 July 
2018. 
 
Further in relation to the timeframe of the findings, to be filed on 6 July 2018, we note that our 
Counsel is currently appearing in the Clubs Penalty Rates hearings. We ask that the timeframe for 
filing the findings be extended to 4pm on 9 July 2018. 
 
We thank you for your assistance in advance. 
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Kind regards 
Katie-Maree 
 
 

Katie-Maree O’Brien 

Senior Lawyer 

 

Ai GROUP WORKPLACE LAWYERS 

 

Suite 1, 265 Wharf Road, Newcastle 2300 
T: 02 4925 8308 
M: 0416 095 289 

E: katie-maree.obrien@aigroup.com.au 

www.aigroupworkplacelawyers.com.au 
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